Radio Center in New Bedford, Mass.

and 432 County Street - - - - - - - . . - - - - - Telephone 8-5228

WEMA-FM

October 13, 1953

Kermit Geary
R. F. D. #2
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Mr, Geary:

We are pleased to be able to confirm
your receptlion of WNBH. The date which you
enclosed was correcth.

Please be asdvised that another long broad-
cast day is expected on November 3, 1953, to
broadcast the election returns.

The transmltting equlpment consists of
a BTA-250 M, R.C.A., Zmitter with a newly lnstalled
8=4A Liniter,

B4
Thank you for your interest.
Very truly yoWrs,
R A
Herve L. Leduc
Chief Engineer
HLL/fm

Serving Southeastern Massachusetts Since 1921



